
Please reschedule any deliveries to your property
during the time the site is in operation if access is
restricted as they will not be able to pass through

the work site.

Tel: 01908 252353
Email: customerservices@milton-keynes.gov.uk

Important information for residents
We'll be doing works in your area soon, here's what you need to know.

If you have a question or complaint about the
works we are doing, or a general highways

query, please call 01908 252353. You can also
use the Report It section on the MKCC

website.

Get in touch

Our staff will wear ID and branded PPE. They
do not cold call or offer any services for your
property. Any individuals claiming to do this
should be reported to Trading Standards on

0808 223 1133 

If the dates change we'll let you know what
the new ones are using the yellow scheme

notice boards. We may have to fully
reschedule if the weather conditions are

poor. 

https://www.google.com/search?oq=mk+council+trading+standards&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&q=mk+council+trading+standards&safe=active&ssui=on


You will always be able to access your home
although sometimes vehicle access may not

be possible temporarily. Access for fire
engines, police vehicles and ambulances will

be maintained at all times.

Important information for residents

You may need to park your car elsewhere
if you need regular access to it, especially

if we need to access drains or lamp
columns.

Keep to a low speed when approaching the
work area and follow the guidance on the

signs or from the site operatives.

Although it's a work site and heavy
machinery will be noisy, we'll do our best

to keep it to a minimum. We'll usually
schedule works for off peak times during

the day.

We'll be doing works in your area soon, here's what you need to know.

Get in touch
Tel: 01908 252353
Email: customerservices@milton-keynes.gov.uk


